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Over the past few months we, the Tidworth Shadow Community Operations Board (Shadow 
COB) have been working hard to develop a campus proposal for the Tidworth community 
area.  
 
At our meeting in July we welcomed three new members of the group as appointed by the 
Area Board and we thank them for their commitment shown so far.     
 
We have recently been doing a targeted consultation with local groups and organisations to 
find out what is important to them as part of a community campus.  The last of these 
targeted consultation responses are just coming in and we would like to thank all groups and 
organisations who have responded for taking the time to feed in their views.  
 
We have also met with representatives from Witlshire Council services, including libraries 
and youth services, as well as colleagues from the Army welfare community services who 
updated us on the work they do with young people.  
 
Over the coming weeks we will continue to find out more about existing services, including 
visiting Tidworth Leisure Centre and The Beeches Community Centre in Bulford. 
   
We will keep you updated about our work over the coming months.   
 
Barry Crane 
 
Chair, Tidworth Shadow Community Operations Board  
 


